MERRIMAC PUBLIC LIBRARY Trustees' Meeting

Attending Susan Coburn, Pat Adams, Jen Brown, Maripaul McGinn, Kelly Unsworth, Yvonne Cosgrove

- Minutes from the March 22, 2023 meeting were unanimously accepted as written.
- Wadleigh Award discussion. No award will be given out this year. Maripaul and Pat will discuss the award and determine what changes, if necessary, could be made and discuss with trustees.
- Friends of the Library have mini art auction, which ends May 20. Book sale presently on the 13<sup>th</sup>, 9-2. Members preview is Friday evening.

HVAC came for yearly check-up.

Everything passed at town meeting including salary increase.

Frye will Frye will do the landscaping for \$3500.

Donna and Kelly are working on new website in collaboration with PiperWeb .

Two new museum passes including Historic NE and the Boston Children's Museum.

Kelly will be on vacation Tuesday the 30th to Tuesday June 6.

Unanimously approved to accept the policies as presented by Kelly.

Respectfully submitted,

Yvonne Cosgrove, Secretary.